
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/25/2012 10:30:39 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Must be the so. CA smogs impact on people. More meetings here ! 

Sent from my iPad 

On Oct 25, 2012, at 10:29 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

> And even John G likes the Commission today. 
> 
> On Oct 25, 2012, at 10:18 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
» We should hold more meetings down here. It's nice not to be the punching bag. 
» 
» Brian K. Cherry 
» PG&E Company 
» VP, Regulatory Relations 
» 77 Beale Street 
» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
» (415) 973-4977 
» 
» 
» 
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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